
From: Ashley Sherr <Ashley.Sherr@sparke.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, 25 July 2022 8:32 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Emma Gruschka <Emma.Gruschka@sparke.com.au> 
Subject: AM2014/286: Information required before directions hearing - Supported Employment 
Services Award [SPARKE-MATT.FID6015583] 
 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the above matter which is listed for a directions hearing at 9:00am on Wednesday, 27 July 
2022 and the email from chambers dated 19 July 2022. 
 
We confirm that Ashley Sherr, Senior Associate with Sparke Helmore Lawyers, will appear on behalf 
of the Commonwealth of Australia as represented by the Department of Social Services 
(Department). Also in attendance from the Department will be Sarah Rubenstein (Principal Lawyer), 
Carolyn Graham (Director) and Katrina Chatham (Branch Manager). 
 
We are instructed that the Department does not intend to examine any witnesses at the upcoming 
hearing in this matter.  
 
Kind regards 
Ashley Sherr | Senior Associate | Workplace (Safety, Employment & IR) 
Sparke Helmore Lawyers | Level 40, 600 Bourke Street, Melbourne VIC 3000 
t: +61 3 9291 2224 | f: +61 3 9291 2399 
e: Ashley.Sherr@sparke.com.au | www.sparke.com.au   

 
 
 

 
 
 
This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information 
intended only for the addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, please notify us by telephone 
and delete the email and any attachments. Any privilege and/or confidentiality is not waived and any 
storage, use or reproduction is strictly prohibited. 
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